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21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
23rd September, 1959

Dear Sirs,
Steamer "HYALINA"

This ship was examined in drydock at Rotterdam
in July as aresult of which the class has been
continued subject to the main high inlet valve,
overboard discharge of the main condenser (port
side)and also both port and starboard overboard
discharges of the auxiliary condenser being
renewed and to the propeller being re-examined
before the vessel is recommissioned.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy C(Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Shell Tunkers Limited,
Ibex House,
Minories

LONION, E.C.3.
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